
IAD,

Please see below link to our anonymous employee survey:

<<Insert Link>>

Please note, this survey will be open between DATE and DATE.

This survey is 100% anonymous and completely voluntary and is open to both federal and contract staff. 
We encourage maximum participation as a way to provide critical feedback to the leadership team in 
order to continue to address your concerns and improve the directorate.  The survey should take 
approximately 10 minutes to complete.

Thank you for your time, attention, and participation with this!

Best,

Steve Griffin
ADAS
Information Analysis Directorate
CWMD


